
 

David S. Valdez 
Senior Vice President-West 
Public Affairs, Policy and Communications 
  
 

June 12, 2007 
 
 
Advice No. 3244  
 
 

 
WA0105RA 
1800 41st Street 
P.O. Box 1003 
Everett, WA  98201 
 
 

Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
  Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Verizon Northwest Inc. submits for filing four revised tariff sheets for Advice No. 3244.  An 
original and fifteen (15) copies are being provided pursuant to Paragraph 15 of Order No. 3 in 
Docket No. UT-040788.   
 
The company submits these revised tariff sheets at the request of Commission Staff.  Please 
replace the four tariff sheets filed with Advice No. 3244 on June 1, 2007 with the four revised 
tariff sheets that are enclosed.   

Please contact Sharyn Bate and Kristen Russell upon receipt. 

If there are questions, please contact Lin Fogg at (425) 261.6380. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
David S. Valdez 
Senior Vice President - Public Affairs, Policy and Communications 
 
DSV:kad 
Enclosures 

 



Ms. Carole J. Washburn 
June 12, 2007 
Advice No. 3244 
 

Attachment A 
 

General and Local Exchange Tariff, WN U-17 (slipsheets) 
 
 

Section 4 
 

9th Revised Sheet 40 
8th Revised Sheet 45 
16th Revised Sheet 47 

 
Section 113 

 
1st Revised Sheet 2 
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